
From: Mike Murray
To: hardhead@embarqmail.com
Bcc: Cyndy Holda
Subject: Fw: Question
Date: 03/15/2010 01:44 PM

Hi Larry,

Thank you for your interest in the Draft Cape Hatteras National Seashore Off-Road
Vehicle Management Plan / Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS). Please
understand that under the NEPA process once a major planning document such as
the DEIS is released to the public, NPS does not typically provide responses to
individual questions about the document until the release of the final environmental
impact statement (FEIS), at which time written responses to substantive comments
will be provided as part of the FEIS.  If there are specific items in the DEIS that you
think need to be clarified or if you have recommendation(s) for how you think
something should be handled, you may wish to include that in your comments.

As a reminder, if you wish to comment electronically, you may submit your
comments on-line at the PEPC web site by visiting
http://parkplanning.nps.gov/caha, clicking on *Open for Comment, clicking on
Off-Road Vehicle Management Plan/EIS, and then clicking on Comment on
Document.  NPS encourages commenting electronically through PEPC.  If you wish
to submit your written comments in hard copy (e.g. in a letter), you may send them
by U.S. Postal Service or other mail delivery service or hand-deliver them to: Mike
Murray, Superintendent, Cape Hatteras National Seashore, 1401 National Park Drive,
Manteo, NC 27954. Oral statements and written comments will also be accepted
during the hearing-style public meetings that will be scheduled during the 60-day
public comment period. Comments will not be accepted by fax, email, or in any
other way than those specified above.  Bulk comments in any format (hard copy or
electronic) submitted on behalf of others will not be accepted.  Before including your
address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying information in
your comment, you should be aware that your entire comment -- including your
personal identifying information -- may be made publicly available at any time. While
you can ask us in your comment to withhold your personal identifying information
from public review, we cannot guarantee that we will be able to do so.

We appreciate your interest, and invite you to comment on the Draft Plan / EIS by
one of the means listed above.  

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
----- Forwarded by Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS on 03/12/2010 03:58 PM -----

Cyndy
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Holda/CAHA/NPS 

03/12/2010 02:35 PM

To Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS@NPS

cc

Subject Fw: Question

How would you like for me to answer this one?

Cyndy M. Holda

----- Forwarded by Cyndy Holda/CAHA/NPS on 03/12/2010 02:34 PM -----

"Larry Hardham"
<hardhead@embarqmail.com> 

03/11/2010 05:03 PM

To "Mike Murray"
<CAHA_Superintendent@nps.gov>

cc

Subject Question

Mike,
Table ES-3 Summary of Alternative Elements page XXX under Periodic Review says
that a review would be made every 5 years.
Would changes from such a review go thru a NEPA process or just be made by NPS?
Thanks,
Larry
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